
July 29, 2022

Dathan Brown has resigned and transitioned out of his role as Executive Director of

Hume Lake Christian Camps on July 22, 2022 after almost 10 years of service to our

organization.

We are grateful for his leadership. Dathan led the team through the challenges of the

Rough Fire and COVID-19, and under his leadership we took bold steps forward at our

New England location and expanded an emerging opportunity at Hume SoCal.

Most importantly, Dathan’s heart for the gospel made a lasting impact on our staff over

the years. We remain steadfast in our work to help campers develop personal

relationships with Jesus and grow in their faith. Dathan served an important role in

those efforts. We are very thankful for him and his family and wish them all the best in

their next season.

The search process for a new executive director will begin soon, and in the meantime,

John Boal, Hume’s current Chief Development Officer, has graciously accepted the role

as Interim Executive Director.

We remain encouraged by the way God continues to impact lives through Hume and we

are expectant for this next chapter in our history.

Dave Erickson

Board Chairman

Hume Lake Christian Camps


